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Katherine Harriet 
Bohag was born August 
29- 19^1> in Murphvs, 
California, to Mr. 
and Mrs. Wilford Bohag. 
Now a 5'3"? blue-eyed 
blond, Kay likes such 
things as vegetables, 
history, and white. 
She thinks Rock Hudson 
and Susan Hayward make 
the perfect Hollywood 
couple, while Bing 
Crosby and Patti Page 
are the greatest 
throat throbbers. She 
enjoyed reading 
With The Wind by 
favorite author, 
garet Mitchell.
Ten Commandments11 
her movie list, 
finds

Gone
her

Mar
c h e
tops 
She

it hard to keep 
calm when she's in the 
middle of a pan of 
dishwater and has her 
nose itch. She hates 
math.

Kay plans to become 
a primary teacher.

Jokes
A farmer on his

first visit to the
city was fascinated bv
the asphalt streets.
Scraping his feet on 
the hard surface he 
said, "Canrt blame than 
for building a town 
here, the ground’s to 
hard to plow here any
how."
Bob: "What are: you do
ing?"
Joe;.v "Writing a letter 
to fay little cousin." - 
Bob: "But why are you 
writing so slowly?" -- s
Joe: "My cousin can’t Attend the May Dance 
read very fast 1"

l e e  K e l l e r
The senior in the 

spot light this time 
is a girl who is 
called Lee Keller. 
Lee is a 5' , blue
eyed, redhead.

Lee belonged to GAA, 
the Pep Club, and band 
all four years of her 
high school career. 
She was in the chorus 
for the first three 
years and was the an
nual distributor until 
she resigned her post 
when she was married.

In the future Lee 
intends to become the 
first person to go to 
Mars.

0
r e s p a s s i n g
Well, I said to him, 

if you don't get that 
horse off my place 
I'll get the sheriff 
on your back.

Well, he said to me, 
I've had worse things 
on my back. Like 
clothes.

I said, speaking of 
clothes, those ones of 
youren look like they 
.are about ready to 
crawl offen you any 
minute, you dirty bum.

He said, probably 
thev are since I just 
killed them an hour 
ago and maybe they are 
haunted.

Oh, says I, you're 
just the one to be 
superstitutious and 
all that. I wouldn't 
doubt if you thought 
frogs gave warts.

He laughs. and says, 
my but you are a ^’unb 
one 'cause it's toads 
that gives warts.
Me, being sick of 

that palavering, says 
get offen my place.

So he did, and took 
ever blessed bit of 
property 1 cause he was 
from tje internal rev
enue office.

The Real Estate 
Agents "Now here is a 
house without a flaw."

South Carolina Belle: 
"What do Y'all walk on?

l i  o m I e t 
n 1  k i pp i n q

(Apologies to William 
Shakespeare)
To skip or not to skip 
That is the question. 
Whether 'tis nobler in 

the mind
To suffer the zeros 

and the homework 
from the teacher 

Or to submit, and for
get

Our yearnings to the 
out of doors.

15

o c e
Like the other day 

I was herding my rod 
down the freeway when 
this crazy looking car 
dug up behind me 
flashing this crazy 
red light.. Like I am 
no fool so I puts on 
the brakes and this 
cool cat strolls up to 
my job and says my rod 
has been exceeding the 
speed limit, and for 
me to like follow him.

This crazy pad where 
I'm now hanging my hat 
like I am going to buy 
out of this joint as 
soon as that crazy cat 
out front comes to his 
senses and realizes 
that I wasn't driving 
too fast; he was fol
lowing too slow.

r o r
B  i rcls

e

The early bird gets
the worm-- usually. In
this case it was a 
squirrel getting a 
house. Recently we 
found a squirrel 
building its nest in a 
birdhouse over our gar
age. The squirrel got 
there first so I guess 
he has priority.

Fortune teller: "Ac
cording to your hands, 
you'll be poor and 
unhappy until the age 
of forty."
Pat (hopefully): "And
then?"
Fortuneteller: "Then
you'll get used to it.'1

Happy
May ' Day!


